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“Where there is no vision, the people perish...” Proverbs 29:18

We are truly grateful 
for the resources that 
you entrusted to us in 
2020. We would like to 
share with you how 
your offerings were 
used throughout the 
ministry in Haiti.  

When the COVID-19 
lockdowns began, we 
quickly switched gears. 
With the help of our 
Haitian Partners, we 
focused our attention 
on helping sponsored 
children and families 
get through this un-
precedented situation.  

Your regular and 
special offerings 
made the difference! 
We used the money 
for school meals to 
buy food for the spon-
sored families. We 
used special offerings 
to buy food for all the 
families, distribute 
hand washing buckets, 
and repair roofs ruined 
by a storm. By late 
summer, the children 
returned to school and 
we began distributing 
school books to the 
sponsored children. 

Child Sponsorship 
Mission Team and Campus 
Building and Special Projects 
School Meals and Food Distrib. 
Sponsorship Clinic 
Special Needs 
Sponsorship Gifts 
General Operations 
Missionary Support 
 
Total

$157,660.62 
$87,395.24 
$48,496.06 
$77,356.89 
$30,159.21 
$19,395.02 
$61,653.39 

$123,804.85 
$66,290.52 

 
$672,211.80

Thank you for your offerings. We balanced our  
accounts in 2020. We are being called on to do 
more. We need your help! Together, we can equip 
more young people to change Haiti for Christ. 

961 School Books Bought

312 Buckets  Given Out

12 Roofs Rebuilt

60 Vocational 
Students Trained

4045 Family Packages 
of Food Distributed
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Partnership In Missions

Contact Us 
(305) 823-7516 
info@missiontohaiti.org 
www.missiontohaiti.org 
P.O. Box 523157 Miami, FL 33152 
Bill Nealey Jr. Executive Director

Gallette Chambon Needs A New Well

Guedon Church Needs Plastering

The well at Gallette 
Chambon has gone 
completely dry. The 
school children and 
the church depend on 
this well. Right now, 
they are having to 
bring in water from 
other sources.  

It will cost $3,100 
for Boss Chrisner to 
dig a new well and re-
pair the hand pump. If 
you can help, your sup-
port for this well will 
be greatly appreciated!

In January, we had the 
opportunity to attend 
church at Guedon. 
Many of the people 
who were there were 
sponsored children 
with their families.   

After the service, the 
Pastor asked for help. 
The church members 
were able to plaster 
half of the auditorium, 
but they need help to 
finish. It will cost 
$3,800 to do the work. 
Please let us know if 
you can help. Thank you!

Equipping Haitians to Change Haiti for Christ

James 
Howard
On January 18th, 
James Howard went 
home to be with the 
Lord after a brief ill-
ness. Jim served faith-
fully on our board and 
came to Haiti many 
times. Jim was instru-
mental in helping us 
develop our database 
system. Please keep 
Paula and their family 
in your prayers. 

Pastor Michel Pierre and Bill Jr. 


